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Friday 19th January 2024
Head Teachers Comments
Thank you to all the parents who turned up to the first coffee morning. Many ideas were shared with myself of what you love about the school and ideas to move the school forward. I will be looking to hold a coffee morning each half term, the next one on Tuesday 27th February at 9.00 am.
Waking up to snow on Tuesday morning was interesting! I would like to thank the children for being sensible all week coping with the icy and wintery conditions. Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing whilst the temperatures are low. 
I have sent out a letter today regarding attendance. Please take time to read this. Our whole attendance has decreased by 1.3% from last week. We need all our children to be in, learning, enjoying time with their friends and having fun at school.
I enjoyed handing out certificates in the celebration assembly this morning, the best part of the week! Hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
Mr Longworth






Half term root value – Love

                            Y6 Residential 


School is delighted to have booked the Year 6 residential at Culmington Manor. Children will stay at the outdoor activity centre between June 12th – 14th. There will be a letter containing more information and details about the residential going out today. There will also be a parents meeting on Wednesday 31st January 5pm – 6pm.  



                                    







Dates for your diary…
Thursday 1st February – Y4 Class Assembly
Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day
Tuesday 6th February – Y3 Roman Workshop
Wednesday 7th February – Y4/Y5 Trip to Manchester Museum
Friday 9th February – Break Up for Half Term




Staffing update…
I would like to introduce new members of staff who have joined the All Saints team in January. Mrs S. Abid is supporting children in Year 6 and Mr L. Norman is working in Year 5. They have settled in really well and children are enjoying working with them.
On Monday we welcome our new Site Manager, Mr F Spinello. He is looking forward to joining our team and meeting all of our school community. 
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Stars of the Week

Reception: Betsy & Lucy
Year 1: Pippa & Mya  
Year 2: Hareem & Ayla-Mae
Year 3: Meadow & Lola 
Year 4: Harris & Zoe
Year 5: Brandon & Lilly-Anne
Year 6: Harrie & Chace & Ruben





1st Place:  Year 6     97.3%
2nd Place: Year 4     94.2%
3rd Place: Year 1     94.2%  
Year 2     92.7%
Year 3     91.3%
Reception     90.9%
Year 5     83.6%





Attendance Winners




	



Whole School Attendance 91.5 % (Target 96%)










“Where we learn to value Knowledge;
To value each other;
But most of all…to value ourselves”
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